
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 5/25/2010 4:56:14 PM
To: 'jf2@cpuc.ca.gov' (jf2@cpuc.ca.gov); 'frl@cpuc.ca.gov' (frl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: 'pva@cpuc.ca.gov' (pva@cpuc.ca.gov); 'unc@cpuc.ca.gov' (unc@cpuc.ca.gov);

Colvin, Michael (mc3@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bcc:
Subject: Arbitration check-in meeting

Frank and Julie, the QF Summit parties would like another opportunity to meet with you to finalize a 
common understanding of what an arbitration process and schedule would look like. There is an entire 
proposed schedule of milestones in June/July that has been put together, and folks are trying to assess 
whether it is realistic and something we can each live with, and the arbitration process and schedule is 
a big part of that. Are you available Monday or Tuesday of next week to meet with us? Same situation 
as last time -- everyone included, some on the phone and those who can be here live, in person. Let 
me know your willingness/availability for such a meeting. Thanks much,

Trina

SB GT&S 0043867
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